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GILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

APPROPRIATION OF UNANTICIPATED FUNDS
Wednesday, June 22, 2022
7:00pm

Gilford Town Hall – Conference Room A

The Gilford Board of Selectmen will hold two public hearings pursuant to the provisions of RSA 31:95-b, as authorized by a vote on Article 12 of the 1994 Annual Town Meeting to accept the following grants:  (1) $50,000 from the Foam Recycling Coalition to be used for the recycling of polystyrene foam; and (2) $50,000 from the Governor’s Office for Emergency Relief and Recovery to be used for the purchase of an electronic signboard and a cardiac monitor.

Any interested person may attend this public hearing and/or present testimony or make inquiries related thereto.
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